
“Engaging you in a welcoming and vibrant 
community that empowers members to 
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President’s Message 

Name Position 

Ollie Bakelaar President 
Charlaine Schwass Vice President 
Sharla Trudell Treasurer  
Mary Hopkins Secretary 

Gary Cornell Director 
Joan Michaels Director 
Debby Lovegrove Director 
Doug Loney Director 
Ron Smith Director 

Board of Directors 2024/2025 

It is officially summer.  I hope you are all enjoying the long, lazy, days of summer. I would like to  
welcome our new board members. The board will working away this summer focusing on 

updating our by-laws and Letter of Patent.  There will be a general membership meeting on Monday 
September 16 at 9:30am.  Our lawyer, Joe Grant, will be at this meeting to answer any questions 
regarding the required changes that reflect the Ontario-Not-For-Profit Corporations Act (ONCA) and 
ensure we are compliant by October 18.  Membership attendance is important.  Please register at 
the office. 
 

New Horizon Grant 
We are please to announce that we received $25,000 from the New Horizon Grant 2024/2025  
Program.  We look forward to working with Trent in Motion for the Senior In Motion Program for the 
second time.  We are fortunate to have twenty Mapleridge members selected to participate in a  
6 week fitness, nutrition and health program this summer at the Wellness Centre.   
Good Luck everyone! 
 

AODA– Training– Urgent 
The Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) is a law that sets out a process for  
developing and enforcing accessibility standards.   
 

All Mapleridge Recreation Centre volunteers are required to be trained in Customer Service portion 
of the AODA act.  This training is mandatory to ensure our compliance with the act and to avoid 
large fines. 
 

If you have not taken the training there are two options: 
 

1. Use the link below to complete the training online (or request an email with the link from the 
office) and notify the office that you have completed the training.   

 https://accessforward.ca/customer-service-standard/ 
2. Register through the office for one of the following in house training session 

 Monday July 15 10:30am 

 Thursday July 25 at 11:15am 

 

AODA policies have been developed specifically for Mapleridge.  These are in a binder on the shelf 
outside of the office.  Please familiarize yourself with these. 
 

I hope you continue to enjoy the programs at Mapleridge.  Have a great summer! 
Ollie Bakelaar.  President 



If you are interested in any of the following volunteer opportunities please 
contact the office: 
 

Bartenders 

Tend bar for special events 2-3 hours, Smart Serve required.  Tend bar for  
Saturday Night Dances 6:30pm-11:00pm 

 

Café  
This position requires volunteers to work a shift and provide food service to our members. There is  
light food prep & cleaning required.  Food handlers certificate is required.    
 

Cook– Special Events 

This position requires the ability to cook for a large number of people 100+, organize and manage 
volunteers in the kitchen.  Public Heath Food Handlers coarse is required.   
 

Delta Bingo   
Brings in revenue to our programs.  Volunteers are required to do shifts at Delta Bingo.  Talk to the 
office or a board member about how to get trained. 
 

Line Dance Caller 
Do you love to dance?  Do you have any experience line dancing?  Do you have some spare time on 
your hands?  Mapleridge is looking for line dance callers/cuers to lead our Line Dance Classes.  No  
experience necessary.  Music, training, and teaching techniques will be provided. Contact the office 
for more details. 
 

Front Door   
Volunteers needed to greet members, punch user fee cards and ensure members are registered for 
programs.  Thursday 12-4pm.  Call ins for Monday-Saturday  
 

Special Events  
Volunteers are needed to either lead a project or be part of a committee for these events.  If this area 
is where you see yourself helping, please let the office staff know. 
 

Special Event Kitchen-Clean Up Team Volunteer 
As part of a clean up team.  Duties include loading/unloading  
dishwashers, putting away dishes, handwash pots & pans, clean tables. 

Volunteer Opportunities  

Support Mapleridge 
We are asking you to consider supporting Mapleridge with a tax deductible financial donation.  
Please consider one of the following options: 
• One Time Contribution. One time gifts are always appreciated. 
• In Honour Donations. A great way to recognize a friend who doesn’t need more ‘stuff’.   Your 

friend would receive a card acknowledging your gift to Mapleridge in his/her honour. 
• Canada Helps. An online donation technology for registered charities. Tax receipts are 

emailed immediately.  Visit www.mapleridgerecreationcentre.com and click on the DONATE 
button on the top right hand corner.    

• Company Matching. Some employers will match charitable donations of current and/or re-
tired employees.  Does yours? 

Your donation ensures that our active and dynamic recreation centre continues to be a healthy,  
vibrant one.  For more information, please contact the office AT 705-712-1481 

http://www.mapleridgerecreationcntre.com


Member Information 

Membership Information 

If members have any changes to address, 
phone or contact information please call the 
centre.  Emergency contact is also important 
to keep updated. 
 

Memberships are non-refundable.  The  
fee is $30.00 per year and is subject to 
change.   
 

Lifetime Members 

Individuals who are 90 years of age or older, 
or are turning 90 in the year are excluded from 
paying the membership fee.   

Program Registration 

• Registration is required for some 
programs. 

• Register for programs over the phone 
or in person  

• Programs start on time. 
• There is no transferring of programs 

• Being a past participant in a class 
does not guarantee a spot in a future 
series.  Always register in advance to 
avoid disappointment. 

 

Program Fees 

• Program fee for most registered  
programs. 

• When attending a program 
(registered or drop in) there is a 
$2.00 non-refundable fee. 

• “User Fee Cards” can be purchased 
from the office. 

• Payments must be made within three 
business days. 

• Refund request is accepted prior to 
program start date. 

• No refunds for missed classes. 
• Full refunds will be provided if       

programs are cancelled before it 
starts. 

• Staff reserve the right to cancel. 

New and Renewed Memberships 

Membership forms are available at the  
centre or on the website: 
mapleridgerecreationcentre.com 

Must be a member to participates in  
registered programs and drop in programs. 
 

Payments for memberships must be made 
within 3 business days in person or over 
the phone. 
 

Library 

The library is open for 
book and puzzle  
exchange.  Members 
need to check-in at the front door when 
attending the library. 



Key Tags 

Be sure to bring your key 
tag as everyone must sign 
in.  This enables us to  
contact trace and better 
manage programs.   

Notices & General Inquiries 

No Program Trials 

Mapleridge does not provide trials for any 
programs.  Anyone wishing to join our 
programs must be a paid member.  
Membership forms are available in person 
or on our website:  
mapleridgerecreationcentre.com User Fee Cards 

“User Fee Cards” are 
available for purchase from 
the office.  The cards come 
in denominations of $10 
and $20.   
 

Emails 

The office sends out regular emails to its 
members.  Using our software “My 
Senior Centre” the emails come from the 
following address: 
null@myactivitycenter.com   
Members may need to check their junk 
mail as some email providers detect it as 
spam.   
Some internet providers block our emails 
from being sent and unfortunately 
Mapleridge has no control over this and 
members are encouraged to visit our 
website for up-to-date information. 
www.mapleridgerecreationcentre.com 

Front Door 
There is a volunteer located at the front door.  
This volunteer will scan each member’s key tag 
to check into My Senior Centre (MSC) and hole 
punch the User Fee Card.   

Volunteers 

We are always looking for volunteers in the 
following areas: 
• Front Door 
• Kitchen Clean Up  
• Cafe 

• Special Event Leads 

• Delta Bingo 

Contact the office for more information. 

Guests 

Guests are welcome for meals  and special 
events.  Please call to register if interested in  
attending.   

Mapleridge accepts MC, Visa, American 
Express, Debit as well as Cash and 
Cheques.  Phone the office if you prefer 
to pay over the phone by credit card.  
We are sorry to inform our members and 
guests that the office does not accept 
$100 dollar bills.   
The office is not able  
 to make change for  
$50 and $20 bills 
without a payment.  It is appreciated if 
you need to change your larger bills, you 
do so before arriving at the centre. 

Payments 

Holiday Facility Closure 

Please note that Mapleridge will be closed on 
statutory holidays.  Please check our website, 
Facebook and email blast for announcements. 



July Events 

Upcoming Events 



 

Partnerships & Community Events 



Bus Trips 






